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MAIN STREET SWEEPING  

 
AUBURN – The Auburn Public Works Department will be performing street and sidewalk 
sweeping on Main Street, between Court Street and Academy Street, on Monday, April 1st. The 
work will be done between the hours of 7:00 am and 12:00 pm. This will require the street to be free 
of cars. No Parking signs will be posted during this time.  
  
Public Works will also be sweeping the Main Street Parking Lot, between Mechanics Row and Main 
Street, on Tuesday, April 2nd. No Parking will be allowed in the lot between the hours of 7:00 am 
and 12:00 pm. 
  
In case of inclement weather both areas will be postponed until the following days, Main Street on 
Tuesday, April 2nd and the Main Street Lot on Wednesday, April 3rd. 
 
If you have any questions or issues regarding the work being done in your area please feel free to call 
the Public Works Department, between the hours of 7:00 AM and 4:30 PM, at 333-6670. 
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